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Friday, September 28, 2012
wagnert@wcsoh.org



	Important Dates:
Sept 30 –Finish Assignments 1-5 forThink Central Online Homework.

October 9-Library

October 18- Early Release 2:30
October 19- No school! (COTA teacher professional day)

October 22-Library
October 24- PT Conferences evening only 

October 25- NO SCHOOL PT Conferences
October 26- NO SCHOOL

October 31- Library
November 10- Save the Date!
PTO Pancake Breakfast 8:30-11:00

Fouse Cafeteria
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Math
Wednesday of next week, we will be starting Chapter 3 in Math.This chapter focuses on developing understanding of addition and subtraction, and strategies for addition and subtraction within 20.  We will focus on teaching children to use the following strategies: counting on, doubles, doubles plus 1, and doubles minus 1.  We continue to use manipulatives and games to reinforce these concepts.  



	Science/Social Studies
[image: image4.wmf]We learned about John Chapman who was called Johnny Appleseed.  We also discussed how apple trees are living things that need air, water, sunlight and nutrients to live.  We also talked about how plants get energy from the sun! 
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We are working on learning how to write sentences the”Wagner Way”.  Every sentence must begin with a capital letter, have spaces between words and end with a period.  We are trying to write at least 2 sentences about a topic.  The illustration must match the words.  The students are writing, writing, and writing! Taking a risk to spell that unknown word is sometimes tricky, too!   



	Volunteers needed!

[image: image6.wmf]The First Grade Teachers are in need a copy volunteer.  This person would come weekly, or possibly alternate weeks with another volunteer, to run copies for the first grade teachers in the copy room on the 1st floor.  If you can help us with this job, please get in touch with your first grade teacher.   
	Parent Teacher Conference Reminders will come home next week.  If you have any questions please email or call me at 797-7400. Thanks!

Conferences will be held in our classroom either Wed. eve. Oct 24 or Thurs. Oct 25th. 

Till next week,

Teresa




